Most urgent
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY \6\
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

E-mail: esaajvs@hotmail.com 8 Fax:/Ph: 03192-232247

5-5/HQ/Dev/AATVSITW-98 / yq  Port Blair, Dated: the 012004

To,

The Executive Engineer

Andaman Public Works department, Workshop Division,
Port Blair.

Sub: Electrical works in AAJVS building-reg.
Sir,

I am directed to inform you that the Port Blair South Division of
Andaman Public Works department is currently renovating a room in the
ground floor of AAJVS building situated in Secretariat Complex as
directed by the Chief Secretary, A&N Administration. This room is being
converted into a library and the work of PBSD is nearing completion.

The Junior Engineer of PBSD informed that your division would
under take electrical works. Funds are available for the above work. The
a/a and E/s for renovation has already been obtained from the competent
authority.

Chief Secretary had twice inspected the site and directed for
immediate completion. It is therefore requested to kindly depute your
Officials for the required electrical works please. This may kindly be

treated as most urgent please.
Yours faithfully

Executiv reta
AJVS
Copy to:

1. The Executive Engineer, PBSD, for kind information please;

2. The Junior Engineer, APWD, Secretariat Complex,\Port Blair, f(y kind
informatjon please; d/ 5{/
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